Mr. J. W. Greene, 207 E. Kansas, Smith Center, Kansas.

Dear Bill:

I have just returned from spending a week in Iowa where I was one of the instructors in the Iowa High School Athletic Association Coaching School. I am glad to know that the financial end of your Summer Session work has been straightened out.

I am happy to know that you are settled at Smith Center, and I hope that Mrs. Greene is feeling well.

It was indeed a pleasure to have you with us this summer and you are more than welcome to the use of the basket-ball. We was always welcome here as we consider you one of our boys, and a very dependable one at that.

With kindest regards and best wishes to you and Mrs. Greene, I em

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH